
R.S.M.P. School and Nursery Class Newsletter 
Email: gw14rsmpsoffice@glow.sch.uk          

Phone: 01698 882636   
Mobile: 07823489273 

March / April News  
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

COVID 19 Update: 
 
Hopefully the end is nearing as we head towards life without lockdown restrictions.  Thank you for your 
compliance with Covid rules around the school.  We really appreciate your social distancing, face cover 
wearing and ongoing communication with us over children’s and family health.   
 
Even now, it is still important that we continue to follow the rules below:  If anyone in your family shows 
symptoms (cough, temperature, change of taste and smell) you must all isolate until a covid test has been 
completed and results are known.   
If you are not sure about what to do, or not sure if your child should be off school or not, please call us 
and we will go through the process with you.   

 
Easter: 
 
Miss Crawford along with many of the school staff have put together an Easter 
Challenge.  She has made a movie clip of the Easter Bunny when she came to the 
school!  The challenge is for the children to guess how many eggs are in the movie.  The movie 
will be released onto the school app on Monday 29th March.  Children will all get a chance to 
guess in their classes over Monday and Tuesday.  There will be a chocolaty prize for each class 
winner. 
 

Easter Easter Sp‘egg’tacular ‘Egg’straviganza!   
 
Get creative by making a topical Easter egg display with your child! 
 
On Thursday 25th March we will give each child a hardboiled egg to 
decorate or to create an Eggy Display (you can use more than 1 egg if you 
want to).   

 
 Please bring decorated eggs / egg displays to the gymhall on the morning of Tuesday 30th March 

where we will set them out on tables. 
 Children will get a chance to see all the displays in the morning with their class. 
 We will photo the displays and put them onto the App.  

Breakfast club 
Breakfast club will reopen following the Spring Break.  We need to run it differently to before to comply with 

Covid Rules.  Priority will be given to those who need to use it for essential childcare. We have set out 

below how it will work. 

 

1. Register your child for breakfast club using a form that will be available on the School App 

2. Breakfast Club doors will open at 8.15am – please do not come before this time.  

3. Pupils will sit in class groups, eat their breakfast and do a table top activity (such as drawing) 

4. Pupils will leave Breakfast Club at 8.45am and go to their playground.  

SLC provide the menu for Breakfast Clubs, not the school.  At present the menu is Weetabix or toast + 

butter.  Milk / water to drink.  

 

Respect 

Friendship 

Achieve 

Positive 

Learning 

Together we learn we grow 



 

Dress Down Day – Fri 26th March:  Dress as a Teacher!   

£1 donation can be paid cash or via parent pay and will go to school funds. 

 
Dates for the Diary: 
Thursday 25th March   Boiled Egg goes home for Easter Sp‘egg’tacular 
Monday 29th March  Easter Challenge Video released 
Tuesday 30th March   Easter Sp‘egg’tacular displays returned to gym hall first thing in the morning.  
Thursday 1st April  School closes at 2.30pm (P1-P3), 2.40pm (P4-P7) for Spring Break 
Monday 19th April   School opens 
Mon 3rd May   Mayday Bank Holiday (school closed) 
Thursday 6th May  In-service day (school closed to pupils) 
Tuesday 18th May  New P1s - Induction session 1 
Monday 24th May  HEALTH WEEK BEGINS 
Thursday 27th May  School Sports afternoon 
Tuesday 25th May   New P1s - Induction session 2 
Fri 28th / Mon 31st May May Long Weekend (school closed) 
Fri 4th June   School reports sent home to parents 
Tuesday 22nd June  10am P7 Leavers Assembly 
Thurs 24th June   1pm - School closes for Summer Break 
Monday 16th August  School opens for 2021 / 2022 session. 
 
 

 
 

 

  


